
 

  

      Christmas Performances  

Our Christmas performances have been absolutely magical over the last couple of weeks! Year 5 

and Year 6 gave a marvellous modern take on the nativity with their Christmas performance on 

Tuesday evening. Whilst Year 3 and 4 gave a fantastic singing production of the nativity story on 

Wednesday evening. Then finally, on Thursday, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children gave their 

parents and families an incredibly special nativity on the big stage! All of the shows were simply 

wonderful! With their brilliant songs, costumes, delivery of some very challenging lines and the ex-

cellent dancing, the children have done an amazing job of bringing Christmas to Perranporth 

School once again. A huge well done to all! 
 



Fantastic FOPS - Christmas Fun! 
 

FOPS have done an absolutely monumental job of giving our children Christmas celebrations to re-

member! Children from Reception to Year 3 all had a fantastic Christmas treat by spending time in 

Santa’s magical grotto, receiving a special gift and even getting to play in the snow!  

 

The children in Y4, Y5 and Y6 have each had a brilliant Christmas Treasure Trail around Perranporth, 

collecting clues, drinking hot chocolate at the Tennis Courts and solving the festive anagram! It really 

was so much fun! 

 

We’d like to say a huge thank you to Laura Wells and the FOPS Elves, for all their hard work and for 

giving us such a wonderful time! Also a huge thank you to Santa for making his visit, to The Tywarn-

hayle Inn for the use of the snow machine and to Dave Smith at Perranporth Tennis Club for allowing 

us to use the pavilion as a hot chocolate station. We’d also like to say a huge thank you to all of our 

wonderful Perranporth friends and families.  THANK  YOU!!!  



Amazing Netball Result! 

On Wednesday this week, our Year 6 Netball Team headed off to Treviglas Academy for the Newquay 

Schools Netball Festival. From the off the Perranporth Team showed that they are amazing netballers! 

They played all of the different schools in the tournament and managed not to concede a single goal, 

whilst scoring lots and lots! We know it’s important to be gracious in victory and defeat, and our Year 6s 

were model players as they dominated every game by very healthy margins. Needless to say, Perran-

porth finished in first place with all children receiving a gold medal for their incredible performances! 

We’d like to share a huge well done to the team, we’re very proud of you all! Well done! 

‘The Lighthouse’  
After School Care Club  - Monday to Friday 
First session: 3:15pm - 4:15pm  £4.00 
Second session: 4:15pm - 5:45pm  £6.00  
or £10.00 for both sessions 
Please book your child’s place via  
Arbor Parent Portal 

      The Lighthouse - Wraparound Care Club 

Our new Wraparound Care provision will be starting from 7th January 2025 and is now available to book via 

the Arbor Parent Portal. 

Sessions available are: Mon to Fri - Session 1: 15:15pm to 16:15pm — £4.00, Session 2 — 16:15pm to 17:45pm  

£6.00 Full session — 15:15pm to 17:45pm — £10.00 

 

Payments will continue to be taken via ParentPay initially with the move to Arbor Money coming shortly. Prices 

include a drink and a light snack, however places will be limited to 16 children per session so please sign up 

as soon as you can. 



 We hope you all have a very  

Merry Christmas! 
See you back on Tuesday 7th January! 


